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Dear Students and Colleagues 
  
Having reviewed the current pandemic situation, the University would like to inform you of the 
following Learning and Teaching arrangements for the rest of Semester Two of 2021/22: 
  
(A)  Learning and Teaching Arrangements  
   
General learning and teaching activities 
The prevailing hybrid mode will be extended to 6 February 2022 (i.e. end of the Lunar New 
Year break).  If the HKSAR government advises the public by 6 February 2022 that the 
pandemic situation continues to stabilize, the University will resume full face-to-face (f2f) 
learning and teaching starting from 7 February 2022, of which you will be notified by the close of 
the Lunar New Year break.  Students shall attend general learning and teaching activities in 
person on campus when f2f teaching resumes.     
  
Essential learning and teaching activities 
Essential learning and teaching remains unchanged, i.e., these activities will continue to be 
conducted f2f, with stepped up social distancing measures and carefully evaluated and actionable 
precautionary plans as arranged by the subject offering departments. 
  
(B)  Enquiries  
   
Learning, Teaching and Assessment Arrangements 
Academic Registry [hotline: (852) 2333 0600 or email: ar.dept@polyu.edu.hk] 
  
Students are advised to consult their academic advisor, subject teacher or programme leader if 
they have any problems with their studies. 
   
Medical Related Enquiries 
University Health Service (UHS) via email at uhshelp@polyu.edu.hk 
    

https://t.edm.polyu.edu.hk/activities_web/track/click?msgid=48c003fc-8c11-47b1-a0c8-8b00950caeda&linkid=61e50c0f598aab00011fd77f
https://t.edm.polyu.edu.hk/activities_web/track/click?msgid=48c003fc-8c11-47b1-a0c8-8b00950caeda&linkid=61e50c0f598aab00011fd780


 
 

Technical Issues Related to COVID-19 Self-Report Portal 
IT HelpCentre of the Information Technology Services Office (ITS) at 2766 5900 
    
In-house COVID-19 PCR Test Enquiries 
Department of Applied Biology and Chemical Technology (ABCT) via email 
at covid.survey@polyu.edu.hk  
   
   
Please stay alert and healthy. 
   
  
With best regards,  
    
  
Prof. K.Y. Wong 
Vice President (Education) 
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